
[text] Dear Clients, Please note that our new site will be released in
the next few days. With new graphical design and a new structure,
we hope to communicate our services in a better way than before. We
invite you to visit our new website in the next few days. Thank you
for choosing PipSafe. The PipSafe team [/text]
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